
As– Salaam Alaykum,  

 

We have come to the end of another ex-
citing and fun filled term. The last term 
of the Academic year. This term has 
been busy just as the previous ones with 
the added bonus of having spent a good 
amount of time in the outdoors, courtesy 
of the warm, sunny summer days as well 
as the new outdoor resources bought 
from the money collected via fundraising 
events.   

We have been looking at different topics 
and interests, some of which are namely,  
Mini-beasts, Planting, Healthy Lifestyles, 
Exploring Water and a dedicated week in 
the month of Sha’baan learning about 
Imame Zamana (atfs) under the title “Sun 
behind the Clouds”. 

Ramadhan Workshop 

In line with past workshops, we had an-
other excellent turn out to this year’s 
Ramadhan workshop.  

The parents actively engaged in and 
worked with their children with different 
activities and the children enjoyed having 
their parents beside them whilst making 
their Iftar boxes, good deed box and 
other craft activities.  
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Parents’ Meetings  
Staff shared their key children’s learning 
journeys  and end of year reports with par-
ents. The childrens’ progress were discussed 
along with how parents can support children 
with their next steps during the summer  

holidays. We have received good comments 
whereby parents expressed appreciation and 
staff efforts were praised. 

. 

Parent Governer  

Muhammadi Nursery wholeheartedly 
thank  Sister Laila Noormohamed for 
her enthusiasm and hard work as par-
ent governor this past year and hope 
she will continue to support the nurse-
ry in various new ways in the future.  
Muhammadi Nursery embarks on a hunt for a 
new Parent governor for the next academic 
year; the governor should be eager to make a 
positive contribution to the nursery’.  
If you are interested in this position, please 
contact  Sister Annie in the nursery office.  
 
Breakfast and After school Club 
We will be running breakfast and after school 
club from September 2017. If parents are in-
terested please contact the office. 
 
Timings 
Breakfast club– 8.15 am – 9am (£5-£7) 
 
Afternoon Club– 3pm – 4pm (£6-£7.50) 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 21st July 2017 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

Monday 4th September 
2017 

New term begins. 

Teacher Training Day 

 

Tuesday 5th September 2017 

First day back of attending nursery for 
children. 

 

Monday, 23rd October - Friday, 27th 
October 2017 

Half term break 

 

Friday 22nd December 2017– Tuesday 
8th January 2018 

Christmas break 

Fees 
Letters will go out  

for the September term and you will be 
invoiced for the first week of Septem-

ber to secure your child's place.  

 

 
Graduation 
An amazing graduation this year! Well done to the 
graduates of the year 2017. you have done really 
well during the year and we are proud of each one 
of you. All children in all three groups performed 
extremely well. Well done!! 

We are thankful for 
the generous dona-
tions received by 
parents towards the 
resources and equip-
ment for the nurse-
ry.   

 

On behalf of all staff, we would 
like to say a BIG Thank You for all 
the lovely presents and treats we 
have received. We will definitely 
miss all the leavers and we wish 
them all the best as they begin a 
new journey in their school life.  


